
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrollment:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-K Trainings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-Kindergarten  

Update 

 

To prepare for incoming students the Pre-

Kindergarten team gathered for professional 

developments from August 23rd through 

September 1st. Pre-K teachers, 

paraprofessionals, and cadres discussed 

ECERS, Creative Curriculum, home visits, 

interactions, and more.  

 

*We have full classrooms at Fieldcrest and 

Highlands. Classrooms are filling up quickly 

across all Pre-K classrooms, with 28 more 

spots available across the Primary Learning 

Center, Nob Hill, Mae Jemison, Chateaux, 

and Markham Park. 

*Pre-K students started school on September 

5, 2023 with a new Pre-K Class opening at the 

STEAM Academy.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Beginning the Year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Teachers began the year focusing on social emotional development, classroom 

rituals/routines, and classroom management. 

 

* First day of school at the Primary 

Learning Center 

Upcoming Events 

*9/18 – PLC Meeting 

              3:30pm-5:00pm  

*9/21- Pre-K Field Trip  

           County Line Apple Orchard 

*9/26 – Pre-K Parent Advisory Meeting 

    Back to School Picnic/Ice Cream Social  


